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Good Afternoon, 
 
 
This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 
events at your school for the week of March 19th – March 23rd. 
 
A reminder that attendance matters! Socially, being in school every day helps to form habits that impact 
on your child’s future. For example, the child who attends school every day is more likely as an adult, to 
be at work every day. Every day at school makes a difference.  
 
March 20th students will start the day with an educational Mad Science Show! This special event is a 
spectacular science-themed show designed to amaze and entertain our students. Students K-5 will learn 
about science when they see foggy dry ice storms, float on a Mad Science hovercraft, watch a foam 
factory at work, discover Bernoulli’s principle, make magic mud, alter sound waves, and so much more! 
 
March 21st is the regular monthly PSSC (Parent School Support Committee) meeting. This public meeting 
starts at 6:30 p.m. and is open to all members of our school community. If you would like to join the 
PSSC or find out more about the important roles and responsibilities of a PSSC member, please don’t 
hesitate to contact the school administrative office or contact our PSSC Chairperson by visiting the Loch 
Lomond School website.  
 
For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 
hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 
school a better place to learn and visit. 
 
 
Yours in Education, 
 
 
Greg Norton,  
Principal 


